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By making it more difficult for investors to own rental homes, we will only see a 

greater number of investors leaving our state to go to another.  This will reduce the 

number of homes for rent and make it even more difficult for people to find rentals.  

We already have one of the strictest rent control laws in the country.  We do not need 

to compound the situation. Please vote no on this. 


